PUBLIC NOTICE
2021 PROPOSED TAX RATE
VIDEO TELECONFERENCE PUBLIC HEARING
SEPTEMBER 2, 2021 4:00 P.M.

As a result of the state of emergency declared by the President of the United States, Governor of
Kentucky, and Franklin County Judge/Executive due to the global COVID-19 pandemic Franklin
County Fiscal Court held a public hearing on Thursday, September 2, 2021 via video
teleconference for the purpose of obtaining citizens comments from the public regarding the
proposed tax rate.

The meeting was streamed live by Frankfort Plant Board cable channel 10, Franklin County Fiscal
Court’s Official Facebook page, www.facebook.com/fcfcky and Franklin County Fiscal Court’s
Official YouTube channel, www.tinyurl.com/fcfcky. The primary location of the video
teleconference was 321 West Main Street.

The hearing was called to order at 4:00 p.m. with Judge Huston Wells presiding. The following
members of Fiscal Court were present: Squire Sherry Sebastian, Squire J.W. Blackburn, Squire
Michael Mueller, Squire Scotty Tracy, Squire Marti Booth and Squire Lambert Moore.

County Treasurer, Susan Laurenson provided an overview of the County’s mandated financial
obligation to Kentucky Retirement System, a history of tax rates and services provided by Fiscal
Court.

No written or in-person comments were provided. Mr. Bo Sutherland participated for comment
by video teleconference.

Judge Executive Wells concluded the meeting at 4:55 P.M.
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